
ROYSTON AND DISTRICT (30.11.11) 

 URN:  2525 APPENDIX C  
  

NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

AREA COMMITTEE DEVELOPMENT GRANT APPROVAL FORM 

 1. Committee: Royston Area Committee     2. Date: 30 Nov 2011 

 
 3. Summary of application: Rugby, Multiskills and Sportshall Projects 
 
 Name of organisation:   North East Herts School Sport Partnership Sum requested:   £992 
 
  Total project cost: £3,592 
 Brief details: 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 Matched / linked funding: £0 Funder:  
 
 Matched /linked funding :  £0 Funder:  
 or DRR 
 
 Comments from Development Officer: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Amount recommended: £0 

 4.  Comments from Ward Members: 
 
 I support / do not support this application 
 
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
 I support / do not support this application 
  
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
 

 

Application for rugby, multiskills and jumps. The applicant organisation, now 6 years old,  works 
with young people, community groups and organisations through schools in Royston, Buntingford, 
Puckeridge and surrounding villages. Until recently it had direct government funding. The 
application is for equipment for 3 coaching projects spread over 240 hours for young people in 
Rugby, Multiskills and Sportshall events - standing triple jump and standing long jump mats. The 
organisation will run the project in conjunction  with Royston Rugby Club, a range of community 

clubs and Herts Phoenix, Stevenage and North Herts Athletic Clubs. 

Noted that the organisation is based at Freman College, which will host the projects. The equipment 
for rugby is balls and tags; for Multiskills is Koosh Balls (10) and Bean Bag Balls (20). The applicant 
comments "The Long and Triple Jump mats would be stored at Greneway School, Royston and  be 
available for any of the Royston and village schools to use after the project has run for their own 
sessions or for training of leaders. These mats would add to the other types of equipment which we 
have, thus giving greater variety and allow for the development of more skills and allow more 
schools to use it. We will be able to use Royston Leisure Centre as well as Greneway for the 
competitions this year so it will be conveniently placed at Greneway for both venues."  CDO 

supports. 


